
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 

Eastway Primary School 
Rossall Road  

Moreton 
Wirral  

CH46 8TA 
 
     

Headteacher: Mrs Emily Morris 

 

:   0151 677 1235  

:  schooloffice@eastway.wirral.sch.uk 

:  eastway-primary.eschools.co.uk 

 

 
Bringing Learning to Life 

                     Monday 21st January 2019 
 

Reception visit to Museum of Liverpool 
 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 
The children in Reception will be visiting the Museum of Liverpool on Thursday 7th 
FEBRUARY as part of their topic on “On the move.”  This will be a full day visit. 
 
We will get the train from Moreton station to James Street station, Liverpool. We will visit 
the Museum of Liverpool to follow their ‘Transport trail’ exhibition. This visit will be a 
good opportunity for children to experience travelling to Liverpool by train and to 
discover different modes of travel on exhibit at the museum. 
 
We will have our lunch in the museum. A picnic lunch will be provided by school for all 
children. 
 
We will return by train from James Street station to Moreton to finish at normal school 
time. 
 
The children should be in school uniform, wear comfortable shoes and have a waterproof 
coat.   
 
A voluntary contribution of £2 is requested for this visit to cover the cost of transport. 
 
Please complete and return the consent form below. 
 
Kindest regards 
 
 
Mrs Cullen 
Reception Teacher 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Reception MUSEUM OF LIVERPOOL 

 
 
I give permission for _____________________________________ to go to the Museum 
of Liverpool on Thursday 7th February. 
 
I have paid £2 cash to Mrs Cullen 
 
 
Signed ____________________________________________________ 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


